From: Nelson, Emily (ATG) [mailto:EmilyN1@ATG.WA.GOV]
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2018 8:29 AM

To:

Cc:

Subject: Lacamas Shores wetlands

Mr.

Ecology fully understands the i1ssues you have raised. My client has already conducted a site visit with the Corps, the City, and members of the
Lacamas Shores HOA. Ecology will not be making another visit. My client has concluded 1) the area you have identified are associated wetlands of
Lacamas Lake, and not a stormwater treatment system; 2) the wetlands are not causing a violation of the federal Clean Water Act; and 3) Ecology
will not likely approve an application to cut down trees in the wetlands given that it would be inconsistent with the Shoreline Management Act and the
City of Camas’s Shoreline Master Program.

As | stated before, Ecology’s position is clearly articulated in Ms. Rothwell's detailed letter dated February 22, 2018. At this point, from my client’s
perspective, there is nothing further to discuss regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Emily



